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The time has now arrived for our Reception children to have their next new and exciting 
experience as they go on their first adventure into our forest school.  As part of the children’s 
exploration of the outdoor world and learning in a real-life setting, the children 
in Reception will be taking part in Forest School sessions every Wednesday afternoon, with 
the first session taking place on Wednesday 8th November.   
  
Forest School will be held within the school grounds, during the afternoon. Children 
will come into school in normal uniform with a change of clothes for use in the afternoon 
session.    

  
Children must wear trousers and a long-sleeved top whatever the weather and should have 
wellies for use during the session. We go out to Forest School in all weathers so it is essential 
that your child brings enough layers of clothing to wear on wet / cold days, including hats, 
scarves and gloves.  It is also a good idea to send in spare underwear and socks, just in case 
your child gets wet. Children will normally then come home in their Forest School clothes, 
bringing their uniform back with them.  If you have any questions about the sessions please 
speak to a member of the team.  
  
We would like to thank you in advance for your support in organising your child for 
our Forest School adventures!  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
The Reception Team 
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